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Mr. Hefin Jones,

National Infrastructure Planning,
Temple Quay House,

2 The Square,

Bristol,

BS1 6PN

By emalil - NorthWalesConnection@pins.gsi.gov.uk
Your ref:- EN0O20015
20 February, 2019
Dear Mr. Jones,
Planning Act 2008

Application by National Grid Electricity Transmission PLC for an Order Granting
Development Consent for the North Wales Connection Project.

Withdrawal of the Application

Since | wrote on 28 January 2019 to request a delay in the arrangements for the Preliminary
Meeting there has a been a further important change in circumstances.

Horizon Nuclear Power has terminated the contract to build a new grid connection for Wylfa
Newydd. The North Wales Connection Project was designed to deliver this obligation. Now that the
contract has been brought to an end National Grid's application must be withdrawn. 1 would be
grateful if you send me confirmation that this application has been closed.

National Grid would like to thank the residents of Anglesey and North Gwynedd, and the many
people and organisations both large and small who have engaged with us on the project.

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Williams

Senior Project Manager.
North Wales Connection Project

Securing our energy supply for future generations.
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